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The Salvation of Souls 
--The purpose of our Church-- 

"He is not God of the dead, but of the living,  

for to him all are alive." 

Luke 20:38 

Weekend Masses  -  Saturday 5:00 PM;  Sunday 8:30  &  11:00 AM 

Daily Mass – 8:30 AM Tuesday – Friday  

Holy Day Mass -   Check www.olvshippensburg.org under the “Resources “tab, click on “Liturgical 

Schedule” or check the bulletin. 

Reconciliation – Saturdays,3:30-4:30 PM; First Fridays of the month, 7:30AM-8:20AM and other times upon 

request 

Adoration of the Most Blessed Sacrament – 7:30 AM – 8:30 AM First Friday of the month 

Holy Hour with Praise & Worship Music – Third Tuesday of the Month at 7:00 PM 

Bible Study – Wednesdays from 6:30-8:00PM  in the parish hall –  
Intentional Disciples Group – Sundays from 6:30-8:00PM in the parish hall 

Religious Education- Sundays from September 11, 2016 until May 14, 2017  TIME: 9:45AM-11:00AM 

(No Class on the following days: November 27, December 25, January 1, February 19 & April 16) 
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Knights of Columbus and 
Ladies Auxiliary 

The next meeting of the Knights of Columbus will be 

Thursday, November 17
th. 

The meeting will begin at 

7pm in the Parish Hall. For more information contact 
Ed Kutlik at 717-776-8347 or jekutlik@hotmail.com 
  
The next meeting of the Ladies Auxiliary will be 
Tuesday, December 6

th. 
The meeting will begin at 

7pm in the Parish Hall.  This will be our “Ornament 
Exchange” meeting. 

 

PHOTO DIRECTORY: Only one short trip to the 

church will assure you (or your family) will be part of 
our pictorial directory. The whole process takes 45 
minutes to one hour. Each family photographed 
receives a complimentary 8 x 10 portrait to be sent 
postage free to their home. Plus, they receive a 
complimentary directory. 
Scheduling: Go to the Universal website, Monday-
Friday, online scheduling closes on Fridays at 5pm, 
starts again on Mondays at 8am (www.ucdir.com, 
click on the yellow sunburst icon, enter pa693 in the 
church code field and enter church in the Church 
Password field. Follow the prompts to schedule your 
family’s appointment time.  AN ADDITIONAL DAY 
HAS BEEN ADDED!!!    MONDAY, NOVEMBER 28

TH
  

 

ATTENTION ALL MIDDLE SCHOOL 

YOUTH 
 

We are planning another Christmas Pageant and are 

looking for volunteers to participate in the play, sing 

or help behind the scenes with directing and props! 

Please contact Beverly ASAP! 

 
WHEN WAS THE LAST TIME YOU WENT  

CHRISTMAS CAROLING?  
Let’s go Christmas Caroling sometime this 

December! (Keep an eye out for more details)  

For questions please contact:  

Beverly at 717-658-1804  or 

beverlyandcarl3@gmail.com 

 

In the Diocese of Harrisburg, a second 

collection for the people and the Church 

impacted by Hurricane Matthew will take 

place the weekend of November 12/13.  
Please mark Hurricane Relief on your 

envelope. Thank you in advance.  

 
 

Your hosts will be: 
Nov. 6

th
 8:30- Maurer Family 11:00- Davis Family 

Nov. 13
th

 8:30 –The Bivens  11:00 – Nye Family 

     To volunteer, please call Ana Maurer at 532-2250 

 

 
Acts of the Apostles Bible Study 

Wednesdays 6:30 - 8:00 

On Wednesday, November 9th,we will 

discuss chapters 23-25 as Paul gives his 

defense at Jerusalem. We will meet at 6:30 

for small group discussions and the large 

group will gather at 7:15.Questions? 

 Email Jev at JevVoight@gmail.com 

 

 “UPCOMING MEETING DATES” 
 

PRO-LIFE GROUP: 
The Pro Life meeting scheduled for Tuesday, 
November 8th had been CANCELLED 

Contact Joanne Meehan at (717) 491-6495 or 
olvprolife@yahoo.com 

 

LITTLE FLOWERS & WILD FLOWERS 
The next Little Flowers meeting will be Monday, 
Nov. 21

st
 in the parish hall from 6:00-7:30pm. This 

will be movie night “Therese: The Story of Saint 
Therese of Lisieux” To learn more about Little 

Flowers, contact Jill Lear at jilllear@hotmail.com.  
  
The next Wild Flowers meeting will be Monday, 
November 14

th. 
Sewing & Dressing Modestly” will be 

our topic. To learn more about Wild Flowers (grades 
6-8) contact Jessica Reinsfelder at 
jessreins@yahoo.com. 
 

BOOK DISCUSSION GROUP:   The next 

meeting will be Tuesday, Nov.8
th 

after the 8:30am 
Mass. 

 
Currently, we are reading and discussing a 

book by Peter Kreeft, entitled “Fundamentals of the 
Faith.” For more information, contact Signe Kelker at 
717-532-7353.  
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Liturgical Assignments 

Nov. 5-6 5:00 P.M. 8:30 A.M. 11:00 A.M. 

Lector: Rene Lavoie Mary Poffenbarger Roberta Huffner 

Ushers: Joe Cretella Tom Wright Leonard Joy 

 Frank Kerch Bob & Sue Kiley Ed Kutlik 

Altar Servers: Matilda Seibel Volunteers Julia & Gabriella Nye 

Eucharistic Ministers: Marie Matteucci & 
Roger Waters 

Cathy Hoffman & 
Nancy Redington 

Maureen Pfister & 
Tom Bradley 

    

Nov. 12-13 5:00 P.M. 8:30 A.M. 11:00 A.M. 

Lector: Chuck Music Nancy Redington Dustin Coover 

Ushers: Dan Marshall  Randy Prue Leonard Joy 

 Volunteer Brian VanScyoc Volunteer 

Altar Servers: Matilda Seibel & Volunteer Shawn & Micheal Righter Brady Coleman & Volunteer 

Eucharistic Ministers: Rich & Vickie Bonitz Melissa Stahl & 
 Mike Bannon 

Bill Myers & 
Magali Silva 

 

Contribution for October 29-30 

Ordinary Income  Non-Operating Income  

Weekend Collection  $5,138.18 Building Improvements 379.00 

Diocesan Collections  Parish Youth Education 59.00 

  Social Outreach 60.00 

Propagation of Faith 70.00 Votives/Coffee Hr./Media Rack 41.30 

All Saints 20.00 Total Income $5,767.48 

 

Mass Schedule and Intentions 

Saturday November 5
th

   5:00 pm Micheal Best 

Sunday November 6
th

  
8:30 am 

11:00 am 

Joe Redington 

Intentions of Ed & Roberta Huffner 

Tuesday November 8
th

   8:30 am Intentions of Mark Schlaline 

Wednesday November 9
th

  8:30 am Edward Greey 

Thursday November 10
th

  8:30 am Intentions of Andreas Keller 

Friday  November 11
th

  8:30 am Intentions of Kathleen Hickey 

Saturday November 12
th

  5:00 pm John  J. McGrath 

Sunday November 13
th

  
8:30 am 

11:00 am 

Mary Margaret Drury 

People of the Parish 

To whom does the Church belong? 

"Everything passes, only God remains. Indeed, kingdoms, peoples, cultures, nations, ideologies, powers 
have passed but the Church, founded on Christ, notwithstanding the many storms and our many sins 
remains ever faithful to the deposit of faith shown in service; for the Church does not belong to popes, 
bishops, priests, nor the lay faithful; the Church in every moment belongs solely to Christ."--Pope Francis 

From Homily at Holy Mass on the Solemnity of Saints Peter and Paul, June 29, 2015 Vatican Basilica, Rome. 



Authentic Ambassadors 

 Of the King 

---Our Vision-- 
"So we are ambassadors for Christ, 

As if God were appealing through us." 
2 Corinthians 5:20 

 

Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat for 

Post Abortion Healing- 

This is an opportunity to examine your abortion 
experience, identify the ways that the loss has 
impacted you in the past and present, and helps 
to acknowledge any unresolved feelings that 
many struggle with after abortion. Because of 
the emotional numbness and secrecy that often 
surrounds an abortion experience, conflicting 
emotions both during and after the event may 
remain unresolved. These buried feelings can 
surface later and may be symptoms of post 
abortion trauma. Married couples, mothers, 
fathers, grandparents and siblings of aborted 
children, as well as persons who have been 
involved in the abortion industry have come to 
Rachel's Vineyard in search of peace and inner 
healing. The weekend is a lot of work but yields 
a fruitful harvest for all who are willing to labor 
there. Please accept this gift of healing as only 
our Lord can offer.  

Come and let the healing begin: December 2 – 
4, 2016, York, PA.  

Please Contact Joy or Becky at 717-788-4959 or 
Rvpamd@gmail.com or 
Undefeatedcourage@gmail.com  

 

Our Advent Parish Penance 

Service is Wednesday November 30, 2016 at 6:30 

PM.  Several priests will be available to hear 

confessions that evening.  Let us humble ourselves 

before the Lord who humbled himself to share in our 

humanity. 

 

Attention Anyone in Grades 8-12! 

Fan the Fire Rally 
A Catholic Youth Rally 

Saturday November 19, 2016   9:30am - 8:30pm 
At Saint Joseph Catholic Church, York, PA 

www.fanthefirerally.com  
Leaving OLV at 8:00am 

Bob Hibbitts-- Youth Group Leader 
To sign up- call Bob at 717-658-7615 

Or email him at lynnhibbitts@gmail.com   
Sign up by November 7, 2016     

 

Thinking Ahead....  

Sunday July 2, 2017 is the 50th Anniversary of 

the Dedication of Our Lady of the Visitation 

Church.  Bishop Ronald Gainer will celebrate the 

11:00am Mass that day.  Other events to 

celebrate the anniversary are TBD.  Save the 

date! 

 

 
Diaper and Formula Drive 

The OLV Pro-Life Ministry is holding a Diaper and 

Formula Drive during the month of November.  The 

drive will benefit Pregnancy Ministries, Carlisle Area 

Family Life Center and Lourdes House.  Diapers in 

sizes 4, 5 and 6 and Similac Advanced Formula are 

most needed.  Donations can be placed in the blue 

container beside the confessional door.  Thank 

you in advance for your support!   

 

The gift of prayer via a Mass 

Intention makes a wonderful gift for a birthday 

or anniversary, for someone who is ill, or a 

perpetual way to lift up in prayer the souls of 

departed relatives or friends. The cost is $10.00. 

Contact the parish office if you would like to 

secure a Mass Intention. 
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Press Release 

Human Trafficking Training 
 December 3, 2016 

 
The Carlisle Area Family Life Center, Compassionate 
Humans Against Trafficking and the Respect Life 
Ministry of Our Lady of the Visitation Church will 
present awareness training on human trafficking from 
9 a.m. to 3 p.m. Saturday, December 3 at Our Lady 
of the Visitation Church, 305 N. Prince St. 
Shippensburg. Check-in begins at 8:30 a.m.  

 
Slavery is a worldwide tragedy, affecting nearly 30 
million people including hundreds of thousands in the 
United States. Many of the victims are children. The 
Interstate 76 and 81 corridors are high traffic areas for 
this criminal activity, so this training will examine how 
much our area is affected, how to identify possible 
victims and how to help them.  
 
The training is free but is only available to the first 50 
people, so register early. Lunch and training materials 
will be provided. No continuing education credits will 
be available.  
 
To register or obtain more information, call Lori at the 
Carlisle Area Family Life Center at 243-6544 or email 
her at carlisleaflc@embarqmail.com.  

 

PTO of James Burd Textile & Toy Drive 

The PTO is holding their first clothing drive on 
Monday, November 21

st
 from 5:00-7:00pm. In 

preparation for this event, they are asking for 
donations of clean, gently used items to give 
back to our community. Donations can be 
dropped off in the main office of the school. 
Donations will be accepted until Fri. Nov. 18

th
  

For more info. contact jbpto@outlook.com 

 

Food Collection 

The 4th grade religious education class is 

collecting food donations for King's Kettle food 

pantry.  The food is distributed to local families in 

need.  The following items are being 

collected:  canned vegetables, stuffing mix, instant 

mashed potatoes, gravy, cranberry sauce, cake mixes 

and icing.  However, any non-perishable food items 

will be gladly accepted.   

Donations can be placed in the box outside 

the Religious Education office. 

Thank you for your generous support during this time 

of thanks. 

Job Opportunity:            
Custodian/ Maintenance 

OLV Parish is currently accepting resumes for 
the part-time position of 
Custodian/Maintenance. Preferred hours are 
M-F 9am-1pm.  The position begins December 
1, 2016.  To apply for the position, please send 
your resume to Reverend Dwight Schlaline 
before November 22, 2016.  You may send it 
via email to FrDSchlaline@hbgdiocese.org or by 
mail at Rev. Dwight Schlaline, 305 North Prince 
Street, Shippensburg, PA 17257.  

 

Not all issues have the same moral 

weight. 

Saint John Paul II said, “Above all, the common 

outcry, which is justly made on behalf of human 

rights – for example, the right to health, to home, to 

work, to family, to culture – is false and illusory if the 

right to life, the most basic and fundamental right 

and the condition for all other personal rights, is not 

defended with maximum determination.” There are 

some things we must never do, as individuals or as a 

society, because they are always incompatible with 

love of God and neighbor. Such actions are so deeply 

flawed that they are always opposed to the 

authentic good of persons. They are deemed 

intrinsic evils and must never be supported or 

condoned. A prime example is the intentional taking 

of innocent human life, as in abortion and 

euthanasia. Similarly, direct threats to the sanctity 

and dignity of human life, such as human cloning and 

destructive research on human embryos, must 

always be opposed. Other direct assaults on 

innocent human life and violations of human dignity, 

such as genocide, torture, racism, and the targeting 

of noncombatants in acts of terror or war, can never 

be justified. Please plan to vote on November 8. For 

more information, visit www.Hbgdiocese.org/vote. 
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Join us for a Special Holy Hour of 
Adoration on Tuesday, November 8th 
from 7pm to 8pm in the church. Come 
spend time with Jesus and pray for our 

country. Everyone is welcome and 
encouraged to attend!  

 

 

 



  
 

 
 

 

                            


